
 

Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council Meeting of 2 March 2006 

2. PENTONVILLE ROAD LEGALISATION 
 
 A report was submitted to the Board by Deborah Harris, Property Consultant, requesting the Board to 

support the dedication as road of a road reserve described as Lot 12 DP 54677, which was created in 
a previous stage of the Worsley Farm Limited Subdivision at Westmoreland.  As a decision was 
required prior to the Christmas break regarding the dedication of the existing road reserve, the report 
was submitted to the 15 December 2005 Council meeting.  The Board decided to support the 
dedication of the subject road reserve on the basis set out in the officer’s report. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision


